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Mayor Scully and Councilmembers,

I am writing in support of adding sidewalks on North 200th from 25th Avenue NE to 30th
Avenue NE. Specifically, completing the stretch on N 200th from Cascade K-8 school to 25th
Ave NE. When picking my child up from school, I frequently see children that are forced to
walk in the street due to the lack of any sidewalk, and cars often do not respect the 20 mph
speed limit. Additionally, N 200th curves slightly as it intersects 25th Ave NE, and it can be
difficult for cars turning onto the road to see approaching pedestrians that are in the road,
especially children that may not be as careful when crossing.

Thank you,

Neal Kingsley
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